CONCERNED?

Is something worrying you?
Do you feel something isn’t right?
Have you seen or heard something concerning?

If you're worried or concerned about yourself or someone else, you can talk to us.

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.

Your club safeguarding contact:

Name:  Dandle Gates

Portland United FC Welfare Officer

Phone: 07928341060 Email: \velfare @portlandunitedfc.uk

If a child is in immediate risk of harm, contact the Police or your local Children'’s
Social Care. You can also contact the NSPCC Helpline for advice on 0808 800 5000
(10:00am — 8:00pm Monday — Friday) or email: help@nspcc.org.uk

Concerns may also be reported directly to the FA via: Safeguarding@TheFA.com
For more general information on safeguarding go to: www.TheFA.com/Safeguarding
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